HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk

mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.u Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

27th June 2019

Dear Parents

This year the theme of the summer concert is 'The Sixties'.

Please could you help us by supplying your child with:

Reception – Mrs Wynne	We are Explorers – shorts & T-shirts (Browns/Greens/Beige) with walking boots or trainers. We have made the rest. We will be using face paints, so please inform Mrs Wynne if your child cannot use them.
Year 1 – Mrs Parkes	Bright colours with pumps or trainers.
Year 2 – Miss Norchi and Mrs Heathcote	Black T-shirt, black leggings, pumps. We will be using face paints, so please inform Mrs Heathcote / Miss Norchi if your child cannot use them.
Year 3 – Miss McBride	Bright colours with trainers.
Year 4 – Miss Grimsey	Mountain – Black or grey shorts/trousers and tops Valley – Green or brown shorts/trousers and tops River – Blue shorts/trousers and tops Paired children in colourful clothing.
Year 5 – Mrs Palmer/Mrs Breen	Boys – Black trousers and white tops Girls – Skirts or dresses
Year 6 – Mr Mackinnon	Smart 60s clothing – no short skirts
Year 6 – Mrs Cripps	Boys – Jeans, T-shirts, leather jackets, greased back hair Girls – ¾ length trousers, blouse, flouncy skirt (not short), high pony tails

Could you please ensure this is in school for the Music Evening on Friday 5thJuly.

Your help in providing a costume is greatly appreciated.

Thank you









